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Recommendation D.197 sets out a list of details which should be presented by an Administration changing its
status and/or address(es), in order to ensure the smooth transition of procedures relating to accounts, 
settlements and commercial agreements.
The information should be given to the ITU for publication in the ITU Bulletin preferably PRIOR to the 
changeover, or as close to the changeover date as practicably possible. It is also recommended that the 
information be supplied by the changing Administration to all other Administrations with whom it has 
relationships, using electronic means such as telex, facsimile, message handling service (MHS), etc.
Recommendation D.197 gives an example of the information to be provided.

To order the complete text of this Recommendation, please use the Order Form for ITU-T Recommendations. An 
electronic version of this form is available on ITUDOC (Winword: UPI=ITU-5265; ASCII: UPI=ITU-2488).


